

November 4, 2011

TELACU Millennium
5400 E Olympic Blvd - Suite 300
Los Angeles - CA 90022
T 323.721.1655
F 323.724.2301
www.TELACU.com

Mr. Robert Mazzuca Chief Scout Executive Boy Scouts of America 325 West Walnut Hill Lane Irving, Texas 75015-2079

Dear Mr. Mazzuca:

We proudly support the great work the Boy Scouts of America are doing in working in Latino communities to build stronger families and create our future generation of young leaders. Our youth may face many challenges, but scouting provides the important character, moral and leadership skills that prepare them to be successful in life.

TELACU was created forty-three years ago as a pioneering institution committed to service, empowerment, advancement, and the creation of self-sufficiency. Our mission is to provide greater opportunities through the creation of new jobs, responsive financial institutions, expending business, quality affordable housing for young people and veterans.

The TELACU Education Foundation provides assistance to approximately 1,500 middle and high school students assisting them with highly effective programs that ensure academic success

The mission of the Boy Scouts of America to instill important values in our nation's youth is consistent with our focus on youth development. We are looking forward to exploring ways to bring this important program to all youth.

Thank you for all the work you do on behalf of our communities.

Sincerely,

David C. Lizárraga President & CEO

c: Marcos Nava, National Director of Hispanic Partnerships, BSA